
Thank you!
Again this year we can look back on interesting contacts and pleasant conversations during the Brau Beviale in 
Nuremberg and the HORECA Expo in Cracow/ Poland. We would like to thank our distribution partners and custom-
ers; everybody who plans to become one and all interested persons for some exiting and diverting exhibition days.

We are looking forward to meet you next year in Munich already – whether from the 11th to the 15th September at 
the exhibition or afterwards at the Oktoberfest.. :-)

… and save the date! DrinkTec 2017 in Munich

HORECA Expo 2016 KrakówHORECA Expo 2016 Kraków Brau Beviale 2016 in Nürnberg
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PRODUKTE. TRENDS. 100% HYGIENE.

The whole Schäfer Produkte Team wishes you and your families a contemplative & silent time and a fantastic start 
in to the year 2017.

We are looking forward to an eventful and successful continuation of our cooperation!

Your Spülboy Team

… and a wonderful Christmas Time
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